
 
Town of North Stonington, CT 
HEWITT FARM COMMITTEE 

 
REGULAR MEETING MINUTES 

 
Monday, February 3, 2020 at 4:34p.m. 

New Town Hall Conference Room 
 

The regular meeting of the Hewitt Farm Committee was called to order by 
Nita Kincaid at 4:35 PM in the New Town Hall Conference Room with 
members Nita Kincaid, Timonthy Chokas, Jack Brown, Brian Banker and 
Deirdre Tavares.  Guests attending Dick Seager and Bill Ricker 

 
 

1. Status of the John Dean Gallup House (aka 1750 Farm House) project 
To utlize the house we need to do the following: paint the rooms and review 
the plumbing.  Matt Deshafe reviewed the plumbing with Nita and will provide 
the committee with an estimate. 
 
On Feb. 10th at 9am, there will be a walkthrough.  On Feb. 21st the RFPs will 
come and will determine next steps. 
 

2. Historical Society & Village Committee Update re Hewitt Farm 
 Discussed a potential CLG and the steps invovled in the process. 

 
3. Hewitt Farm Dog Issues Follow-up: Signs & Trail Map Folders 

Bill Ricker to check with Jim on trail map status. 
 

4. Dick Cooper Plaque Installation – Update 
N/A.  Tim to work on plaque installation. 
 

5. Schedule for Trail Map Revisions  
See no. 3 above 
 

6. Appointment of Hewitt Farm Committee Members 
All members agreed to remain on the committee 
 

7. General Maintenance Update, Including Trails 
Bill to go to the Conservation Committee to discuss clearing some trails. 
Edits to be made to the Hewitt Farm monitoring binder every 5 years. 

8. Approval of 12/9/2019 Minutes 
Minutes approved 
 

9. Suggestions from Bill Ricker 



Discussions around potentially organizing music at Hewitt Farm. 
 

10. Member Updates on Projects and Additional Items for Group 
Updates on hayfield at the next meeting. 
Diana Hunt to provide a financial update at the next meeting. 
 

11. Public Comments 

12. Date of next meeting  
 February 24th, 2020 

 

 

Ajourned at 5:53 PM 

Respectfully submitted 
Deirdre Tavares 


